
From: KC Jennings 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:02 AM 
 
Subject: H.98 written testimony 
 
 
I am writing regarding the bill H.98. Essentially all that needs to be said is that the Supreme 
Court of the United States has already held locked storage laws unconstitutional in its decision 
in D.C. v. Heller. (available here: https://www.law.cornell.edu/supct/pdf/07-290P.ZO ). If this bill 
is passed it will be immediately and successfully challenged and struck down in federal court and 
I promise to make this as expensive as possible for the state for its relentless attacks on my civil 
rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Casey Jennings 
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